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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER   

BY DEPUTY J. RENOUF OF ST. BRELADE 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 28th OCTOBER 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 4th NOVEMBER 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Chief Minister provide an update with regards the current Chief Executive’s contract, in particular 

if it is intended to be extended past December 2024, and if so, whether the remuneration or any other terms 

and conditions will be changed?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

There is nothing further to report at this stage, but we will keep States Members informed. 

 

 

 


